

September 3, 2019

Dear Lower School Parents.

I hope everyone had a relaxing long Labor Day weekend and enjoyed the extra day. The children certainly enjoyed the opportunity to come out of uniform last Friday, and everyone enjoyed seeing them in full western gear! It was amazing to see the gym at full capacity during the pep rally. I also saw numerous Lower School students at the football game Friday evening either wearing their western theme or in Bayside spirit day clothing. This Friday, September 6, will be first official Spirit Day at Bayside. As a reminder, boys may wear any Bayside spirit shirt with uniform bottoms. Girls have the option of wearing a spirit shirt with royal blue spirit shorts or wearing an official Bayside youth cheerleading outfit. ECC girls may wear any rubber-soled athletic shoe with their Spirit Day attire. All boys and girls in grades 1 and above should wear their uniform shoes on Bayside Spirit Days. Please note that Spirit Days are reserved for the first Friday of every month throughout the school year. Spirit Days do not occur in conjunction with the Bayside football schedule and do not occur every Friday. You will be informed of any changes to our regular uniform schedule.

It was delightful to see our first and second graders in their Dress Uniforms when they arrived at school today. It is not too late to purchase a Bayside tie if your son did not have one to wear today. Also, remember that boys must wear long pants and an oxford collared shirt on Dress Uniform Tuesdays. Please keep in mind that all students in grade 1–4 must have a gray uniform sweater when the weather turns cool as sweatshirts are not permitted on Dress Uniform days.

Mr. Yamane will have a meeting on September 7 at 5:00 p.m. in the SAC for parents of students in grade 2 and above who are interested in Bayside's youth wrestling program. There will be a varsity cheer clinic after school on September 9–11 for interested girls in grades PK–6, and participants will cheer at the home varsity football game on Friday, September 13. Register your child for varsity clinic by clicking <a href="here">here</a>. There will be an additional cheer clinic on September 19 & 20 for girls in grades 1 and 2. The girls will perform during the home YDL flag football game on Monday, September 23. Register your first or second grader for the YDL cheer clinic by clicking <a href="here">here</a>.

Once again, I would like to mention that Thursday, September 5 will be the first Bayside Parents Association meeting in the Pilot Center Theater beginning at 2:00 p.m. The meetings are open to all parents and are a great way for parents to connect with each other while discovering information you will find relevant to your child's overall school experience.

Please check the Bayside school calendar and the athletic calendar regularly for school events. I invite you to follow me on Twitter @MarileeSPropst to see photos of the children in action. Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions or concerns.

Sincerely,

Marilee S. Propst

mpropst@baysideacademy.org

Marilet & tropset

On the Horizon

Every Wednesday: Lunch orders due for following week

Friday, Sept. 13: Home football game, 7:00 p.m.